
Ocean World Tickets 

 

 

Pupils from Years 2 – 6 are performing at the Consett Empire Theatre at 1.30pm 

and 6.00pm on Thursday 11th July.  Tickets are £5.00 each. 

Due to the cost of booking fees when buying from Consett Empire Theatre 

directly, we have decided to purchase the tickets ourselves and sell them from 

the school office.  Hopefully this will make it more affordable for everyone. 

Tickets will go on sale at the school office from Monday 24th June. 

Unfortunately, due to seating restrictions at the theatre, in the first instance 

tickets will be limited to 3 per performance per family (so if you have more than 

one child performing, you will still be limited to 3 tickets initially).   

From Friday 5th July, it will be possible to order extra tickets from the School 

Office. 

The form on the envelope provided for ticket purchases MUST be completed and 

correct money placed in the envelope (cheques to be made payable to Lanchester 

EP Primary School Fund), and placed in the box in the Main Reception by the 

morning of Thursday 4th July.  Tickets cannot be paid for on ParentPay due to the 

extra charges incurred. 

Tickets will be available to collect from the School Office after school finishes 

on Monday 8th July. 

No tickets can be purchased without the correct envelope order form until they 

go on general sale on 5th July.  We will not be able to give any tickets out without 

payment. 

Tickets will go on general sale on Friday 5th July and will be sold on a first-come-

first-served basis.  These will need to be ordered from the school office on the 

Friday, and will be delivered during the week beginning Monday 8th July. 

 

 

  


